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Hello to Community! 

  
My name is Adalia Tonneyck, and I am the lead pre-school teacher for our 
CHPHC. I have been a part of the NOVA family church community for 
about 12 years, and prior to moving to this DMV community I grew up in 
New York around the Belvedere area.  
  
I am a professional costume designer and teacher working at George 
Washington University part time and the Madera school teaching technical 
theater to students. I have been blessed to my husband Reony Tonneyck 
for 12 1/2 years, and we have a son together Ryden who is 3 1/2.  
  
Since we began meeting in-person for Sunday Service, we have been 
facilitating wonderful actives and bibles stories for children 3 to 5 years 
old. We are currently in need of many more parents and volunteers to help 
with teaching our youth, and if you are interesting in helping out, please 
email me at adaliavera@ gmail,com  

  
Since June we have covered many great topics and themes (Fathers Heart, 
David and Goliath, God made the summer, God made water, Jonah and 



 

 

the Whale, Armor of God, Father’s love, God made the ocean). Here are a 
few pictures from our classes as well.  
  
Thank you for all your Support! 

-Adalia 
 

  



 

 

 

   

 

  

 


